## MARK S. COLEMAN Executive Director



## DAVID WALTERS Governor

## State of Oklahoma DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

February 7, 1994

Ms. Diane Manning NIOSH Mail Stop C-15 Robert A. Taft Laboratories 4676 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Dear Ms. Manning:

Patricia Quinlisk, M.D., Oklahoma State Department of Health, has referred your request of January 10, 1994, for information relevant to implementation of the Workers' Family Protection Act to me for response on behalf of the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (previously Environmental Health Services, Oklahoma Department of Health) and the Oklahoma State Department of Health. The two agencies have no data and/or regulations which address contamination of workers' homes by hazardous chemical and substances transported from the workplace.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (405) 271-8062.

Sincerely,

Nancy Pees Coleman, Ph.D.

Administrator, Risk Assessment and Toxicology

Support Services

FEB 1 4 1994